
 
Information for local groups, societies, clubs, parish and town councils 
29 July 2020 

 
Remember your face covering 

 
Don’t forget that you must now wear a face covering in shops, enclosed public spaces and 
continue to wear one on public transport. This includes banks, building societies and post 
offices. 

It’s important we all cover up and do the right thing to help stop the spread of the virus so we 
can all return back to normal as quickly as possible. 

So if you’re popping out for those essentials, support your local retail workers by wearing a 
face covering. 

Remember to keep social distancing and washing your hand regularly too. 

Find out more here 

 
Two more libraries reopen 



Two more of our libraries reopened on Monday (27 July). 

Alfreton Library and Bolsover Library reopened with several 
temporary changes in place to keep customers and staff space. 

Seven libraries have already reopened at Heanor, Matlock, 
Swadlincote, Dronfield, Chesterfield, Buxton and Long Eaton. 

All the re-opened libraries are using a ‘book and borrow’ 
appointment only service. Find out more here 

 
Building back better 
The coronavirus crisis has had an unforeseen impact on the 
environment.  

In his latest blog our Council Leader Councillor Barry Lewis 
discusses the impact of coronavirus on our aim to reduce 
carbon emissions across the county and how we're taking steps 
to bounce back from the pandemic both cleaner and greener.  

You can read the full blog here 
 

 


